
PETROLEUM COMPANY, LLC 

OCT 

September 05, 2014 

State of New Mexico 
Oil Conservation Division 
1625 N. French Dr. 
Hobbs, NM 88240 

Re: Letter of Violation Response dated 06/05/14; Inspection No. iMAW1415535181 

Dear Oil Conservation Division: 

This letter is in response to the correspondence you mailed on June 5, 2014 titled "Letter of 
Violation - Inactive Wells". We are providing notification that the violations listed below have 
been corrected and brought into compliance as of 8-15-14. On July 7, 2014 we submitted C-103 
"Notice of Intention to: Plug and Abandon" which was approved by your office same date. 
Enclosed you will find the C-103 "Subsequent Report of: Plug and Abandon" as well as a well 
bore diagram. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at ciamison@hpcnrn.com or 
575-208-7710. 

Regards, 

Harvard Petroleum Company, LLC 

Chris Jamison 

Business & Operations Mgr. 
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